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U.S. Nuclear Regulstory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

License Change Application #5
Operating License NPF=-82
In Accordance With Generic Letter 89-01
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station - Unit 1
Docket No., £0-322

Ref: (1) Generic Letter 89%-01, "Implementation of Programmatic
Controls for Radiological Effluent Technical
Specifications in the Administrative Controls Section of
the Technical Specifications and the Relocation of
Procedural Details of RETS to the Offsite Dose
Calculation Manual or to the Process Control Program,"
January 31, 1989,

LILCO letter SNRC-1664 dated January 5, 1990 from

William E. Steiger, Jr. to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission; subject: License Change Application,

Operating License NPF-82,

Gentlemen:

Attached is License Change Application # 5 requesting amendment
of Operating License NPF-82 for the Shoreham Nuclear Power
Station (SNPS). This amendment application, conforming to the
guidance of Generic Letter 89-01 (reference 1), is made to
simplify the full power Technical Specifications (NUREG~1357,
April 1989, as amended) that the Long Island Lighting Company
(LILCO) presently holds for SNPS. Approval by the Commission's
staff of LILCO's previously submitted license amendment request
(reference 2) for the removal of operating authority would make
this Generic Letter 89-01 license amendment moot. However,
inasmuch as the review and approval schedule for the January 5,
1990 (reference 2) license amendment is indeterminable at this
time, it behooves LILCO to take advantage of the immediate relief
offered by Generic Letter 89-01, Therefore, this submittal is

made for the NRC's review.
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Attachment 1 requests modification to the SNPS Technical
Specifications to incorporate changes in accordance with the
guidance provided by Generic Letter 89-01, LILCO confirms that
the guidance of Generic Letter 89-01 hLas been followed. (Refer
to Attachment 1, Table 1,)

Attachment 2 contains the proposed changes to the SNPS Technical

Specifications, Attachment 3 and 4 contain the proposed changes

to the Offsite Dose Calculation Manual (ODCM) and Process Control
Program (PCP) respectively.

LILCO has transmitted a copy of this request to the New York
Ctate Energy Office in accordance with 10CFR50,91.

Also attached is one sig =d copy of a Certificate of Service for
License Change Application # 5 to the New York State Enerqgy
Office.

Very truly yours,
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William E, Steiger, Jr.

Assistant Vice President
Nuclear Operations
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Attachments

cc: Jay Dunkleberger - New York State Energy Office
S. Brown
W. T. Russell
L. Doerflein



UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

In the Matter of
)

Long Island Lighting Company ) Docket No., 50-322
)

)

SHOREHAM NUCLEAR POWER STATION = UNIT 1
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

1 hereby certify that copies of License Change Application # 5 to
the Operating License NPF-82 for Shoreham Nuclear Power Station -

Unit 1, dated T have been served on the following
by hand delivery o yl de it in the United States mail, first
class, this 2./ day of _gzlcg.r\._g :

iy

Mr, Jay Dunkleberger

New York State Energy Office
2 Rockefeller Plaza

Albany, New York 12223

ZF (3patt

ritt, Manaqer
Nuclear Licensing and
Regqulatory Affairs

Subscribed and sworn to before me thiu?g‘_{ day of ééwu»g , 1990.

——

My Commission Expires: _7)_7% /L 99/

JAMES A LITTLE
tate of New York

NOTAR



